
 

 

Product Discontinuation Notification  
Product: Value Plus Series Camera 

Date: Oct 18, 2018  

Subject: Discontinuation  

Effective Date: Immediately. Do not quote these items for jobs. Evaluate 

open Project pricing with replacement models 

 
 

The product listed below are at end-of life. The replacement products are form, fit and function upgrades of 

the model being replaced.  

 

Hikvision will endeavor to maintain stock of units in support of the warranty period. Hikvision reserves the 

right to substitute warranty replacement product with comparable or newer technology.  

Hikvision will continue to support qualified product under currently published warranty policies.  

 

These cameras are being upgraded to include H.265+ and H.264+ compression technologies, EXIR, and, 

True WDR image enhancement technology. 

 

Please contact your local Hikvision USA representative or Hikvision Technical Support at 909-612-9039 if 

you require further information. 

 

 

 
 

 

 


